
From: Barbara Perry <bperry603@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 7:30 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: DE20-92 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
 
Dear Ms. Howland, 
Please accept my comments on the order DE 20-092. This energy policy reverses gains NH has 
made to combat climate change and create an environment for clean energy and renewables to 
flourish. The recent Public Utility Commission Order 26.553, Docket DE 20-092,is  dated Nov. 
12, 2021. 
The Governor enthusiastically supports enormous pipeline projects, coal plants and transmission 
lines at ratepayer expense, such  as the coal plant in Merrimack, and the recent Granite Bridge 
pipeline, which we fought tooth and nail here in Epping. Investments in energy efficiency will 
reduce consumers carbon footprint as well as doing our part to combat global warming and 
climate change. This governor has consistently vetoed energy  bills that would benefit voters and 
consumers, but instead protected corporations and the fossil fuel industry.   Neighboring states 
have the right idea in regard to clean energy, and businesses will locate there if things are more 
favorable for them there.  
I encourage the PUC to overturn the order in this docket.  
While our Governor purports to be pro-business, it’s only certain businesses that he supports. 
New Hampshire energy policy discourages clean energy business from expanding in New 
Hampshire because our policies are so unstable that it makes it difficult to develop a business 
plan or hire employees. 
Ratepayers will have to pay for these antiquated regressive ideas as well, and Sununu relies on 
people such as Michael Vose, who is one of the people who has a record of continually 
promoting corporate fossil fuel agendas, and works against the needs of the citizens of NH.  
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Perry 
23 Cate St 
Epping, NH 
603-370-0561 
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